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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
In an effort to increase water pressure, the City of Sulphur has replaced a 

service pump at the water plant located on Gradney Street. 

 

 Due to this replacement, residents may temporarily experience discolored 

water. The City of Sulphur is actively flushing system wide hydrants in 

order to reduce the discoloration.  


